
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Amendment to Shoalhaven Contributions Plan 2019 - Project 01OREC5009 
Local Park - Huntingdale Park Reserve, Berry 

 
Council, at its Ordinary Meeting held on 6 June 2022, resolved (MIN22.384) to make 
the Amendment to the Shoalhaven Contributions Plan 2019 relating to the Huntingdale 
Park Reserve, Berry. 
 
The amendment makes changes to project 01OREC0009 (now known as 
01OREC5009) for the local park at the Huntingdale Park Reserve, Berry, to allow 
contributions collected during the development of the Huntingdale Park area to be 
spent on local park improvements to meet the daily recreation needs of these 
residents.  01OREC0009 historically related to the acquisition of the park land only.  
The benefiting area of the project has also been augmented to remove certain land 
that does not benefit from the infrastructure, and to also include the new Hitchcocks 
Lane residential area.   
 
The Amendment comes into effect on Wednesday 22 June 2022.  
 
Enquiries should be directed to Jenna Tague of Council’s City Futures Directorate on 
(02) 4429 3553. Please quote Council’s reference 64038E. 
 
Date notice published: 22 June 2022 


